
June 24, 2019


To Whom It May Concern:


Re:  Architectural Changes for 
Jocelyn & Owen 

I own the house immediately to the North of Jocelyn and Owen’s home and would therefore be 
one of the two homeowners most affected by any architectural changes they make to their 
house and particularly their roof.  Their neighbors on the opposite side of them would be the 
other one most affected by any changes.


I have no objection whatsoever to their architectural plans as they would not interfere with my 
property in any way.


If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me by email or at 

Sincerely,  Lavon Bobo

1377 Sydney Dr.

Sunnyvale, CA  94087 
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Shila Behzadiaria

From: Henry Yee 
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2019 10:29 PM
To: Shila Behzadiaria
Cc:
Subject: 1381 Sydney Drive

ATTN: Email is from an external source; Stop, Look, and Think before opening attachments or links. 

Dear Sunnyvale Planning Commission,  
 
We, Henry and Kim Yee, are neighbors of Owen Emry and Jocelyn Su and live at the corner at 1398 Sydney 
Dr. Being a resident at this location for over 30 years, we are full supporters of their plans for improvements. 
The remodel will provide greater benefits to the community as a whole. We do not see any negative impact of 
this remodel.  
 
Please express your approval of their remodel request as we would love to see their dream come true for their 
beautiful family.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
Henry and Kim Yee 
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